Staff Senate Meeting

February 8, 2006
Attendees:   Susan Glasso, Sue Jeffreys, Audrey Mitchell, Brad Peeden, Angie Pickens, Sandra Poole, and Debbie Thornton.
Absentees:  William (Butch) Beavers, Dana Burbank, Bridgett Garner, and Stephen Putman.
The meeting was called to order at 9:05 a.m. by Brad Peeden, Chair. 
Agenda:  A. Pickens moved to approve the agenda and S. Glasso seconded. The vote for approval was unanimous.
Minutes:  A. Pickens moved to approve the minutes from the January 19, 2006 meeting and A. Mitchell seconded. The vote for approval was unanimous.

Reports:  The Staff Senate Executive Committee met with President Cale. Some of the issues covered were 
· Including staff in the Campus Communicator. President Cale thought this was a good idea and plans are underway to include staff accomplishments in this campus document.

· Staff Recognition for milestone years (5, 10, 15, etc.) was discussed. Brenda Baker shared some ideas and various items that she had researched. She is continuing to check on other options. 
· The decision made concerning the unposted position in HRAA will not be rescinded. 

· The installation of a “panic button” type of emergency aid is near fruition. Final details will be forthcoming. 

B. Peeden distributed a flyer concerning Higher Education Day which will be held on March 2, 2006.  Members had lunch with Gordon Stone on January 26th and were invited to attend HED and also to encourage other employees to join the Higher Education Partnership. 

Old Business:   B. Peeden distributed a draft of a letter that will be sent to all UNA employees requesting information on their dependent children that might be attending UNA in the next ten years. This survey will be used to formulate a proposal to increase the benefit of remission of course hour fees for dependent children. 
Other:  Requests for a representative to replace Logan Key from the area of Student Affairs will be emailed to that area. Ballots will be counted from the area of Advancement/Administration/President’s Office during the next meeting to determine their representative.
Dr. Sherryl Byrd, candidate for the position of Vice President of Student Affairs, will be meeting with the Staff Senate Thursday, February 9 at 1:30 in the Boardroom. Members were encouraged to attend.  
The meeting was adjourned at 9:50 a.m. The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, March 8 at 10:00 a.m. in Stevens Hall, Room 416.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Sue Jeffreys. 

